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Won't you please consider giving the people a voice for this? Haphazardly sneaking 

in a huge volume of text right before it is to be voted on in ANY bill is CORRUPTION. 

Whether you signed up to serve the people,  or make a bigger paycheck,  don't do 

this.  We have the right to bear arms.  Those rights you're trying to take away are not 

just mine,  they are my grandchildren's and your grandchildren's.  It's not too late to 

stop.  


